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Replacement generator being installed 

Yesterday, Thursday 2 February, the generator at Jerrabomberra High School temporary site developed 
a fault that requires replacement of the generator. The school will operate today in the buildings that 
have a permanent power connection.  

The generator will be replaced today and will be operational from Monday 6 February 2023.  

 

Managing construction impacts 

The safety of the school’s students, staff, visitors and the local community is our highest priority. 
Construction planning is designed so there is minimal impact on school operations. Safety measures are 
in place to separate the construction site from areas occupied by the school and ensure students are 
unable to enter construction areas.  

There is regular consultation with the school to discuss construction progress.  

For more information about how SINSW manage construction impacts please visit 
our webpage at edu.nsw.link/ConstructionImpacts or scan the QR code to the right. 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 
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